
 

 

 

  MEETING OF THE 
 

EXECUTIVE 
 

(Members: Councillors Eileen Ansar, Mohammed Arshad, David Clegg, Tony Greaves, 
Ken Hartley, Julie Henderson, Mohammed Iqbal (Leader), Asjad Mahmood, Mohammad Sakib and 

David Whipp) 
 

TO BE HELD ON 
 

THURSDAY 16
th
 MARCH, 2017 

 

AT 7.00 p.m. 
 

IN THE WILSON ROOM AT NELSON TOWN HALL 
 
 

The meeting will commence with PUBLIC 
QUESTION TIME.  Members of the public are 
invited to attend and ask questions of the 
Executive on items that are not on the agenda. 

You should try to make your request in writing or 
by telephone by 12 noon on the day of the 
meeting.  If you are unable to do this, you must 
make your request prior to the commencement 
of the meeting. 

  

Members of the public may also speak on any 
agenda item in which they have a direct interest. 
Petitions may also be presented. 

For further information and to make a request to 
speak please contact Jane Watson on 
telephone 661648. 
 

 

PHILIP MOUSDALE, CORPORATE DIRECTOR 

If you would like this information a way which is better for you, please telephone us. 

          
 

Under the Openness of Local Government Bodies Regulations 2014, people attending open meetings can film, audio 
record, take photographs or use social media.  Oral commentary is not allowed during meetings as it would be 
disruptive.  If you are attending a meeting, you need to be aware that you may be filmed by others attending.  This is 
not within our control. 
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 SUPPLEMENTAL AGENDA 
 
 

1. Matters Referred from Area Committees 
 
 (a) Former Taxi Rank, Sagar Street, Nelson 
 
 At a meeting of the Nelson Committee on 6th March, 2017 it was resolved “that the Executive 
 be requested to declare the land surplus to requirements in order for it to be sold for an 
 alternative use subject to planning permission.” 
 
Enc. A copy of the report considered by that Committee is attached. 
 
 (b) Greenfield Road, Colne 
 
  At a meeting of the Colne and District Committee on 9th March, 2017 it was resolved “that the 
  Executive be recommended to agree funding of £2,100 to reinstate the road humps past 
  numbers 90-100 Greenfield Road (leading up to Whitewalls Drive) and approximately £750 
  for the installation of plastic road humps on Greenfield Road, Colne subject to consultation 
  with residents regarding their exact location.” 
 
Enc. A copy of the report considered by that Committee is attached. 
 
 
 (c) Land adjacent to Pendleside, Lomeshaye 
 
 At a meeting of the Barrowford and Western Parishes Committee on 9th March, 2017 it was 
 resolved  
 
 “(1) That the Executive be recommended to declare the land surplus in order that it can be 
  leased to the adjoining occupier for a term of 125 years (tenant to pay all costs). 
 
 (2) That the loss of open space be advertised to facilitate the grant of the lease.” 
 
Enc. A copy of the report considered by that Committee is attached. 
 
 
 
 


